
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you well. As we continue our journey through the academic

year, we believe in fostering a strong partnership between home and school to ensure

the success and growth of our students. With this in mind, we are excited to invite you

to our upcoming Parent-Teacher Conference.

The Parent-Teacher Conference is an invaluable opportunity for us to come together

and discuss your child's progress, achievements, and areas of development in their

educational journey. Your insights as parents/guardians are invaluable, as they provide a

well-rounded perspective that contributes to the overall growth and success of your

child.

During the conference, you will have the chance to meet with your child's enrichment

teacher individually to gain a deeper understanding of their classroom experience,

learning style, and any challenges or strengths they might be exhibiting. Our dedicated

teaching staff will be prepared to share observations, assessments, and strategies that

are tailored to your child's unique needs.

Your active participation in your child's education is crucial, and we believe that these

conferences are an excellent platform for open and constructive communication.

Together, we can celebrate achievements, address concerns, and collaboratively set

goals that will guide your child towards greater success.

Details for the Parent-Teacher Conference are as follows:

● Monday, September 18th: 4:00 PM - 8:00 PM

● Thursday, September 21st: 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM

To ensure that you have ample time to engage in meaningful conversations with all your

child's teachers, we kindly request that you schedule appointments by calling the

Middle School at 544-4341.

We look forward to your participation in the Parent-Teacher Conference and the

opportunity to work together in support of your child's educational journey. Should you

have any questions or concerns before the conference, please do not hesitate to reach

out to us at 544-4341.

Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership. Together, we can make a positive

impact on your child's growth and success.

Warm regards,

Tina Salmans

Hugoton Middle School Principal

tina.salmans@usd210.org

620-544-4341
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